
The	Virtual	Bazaar	

						For	the	first	time	in	many	years,	Trinity	did	not	have	our	traditional	Fall	Bazaar	in	2020	
due	to	the	Covid-19	pandemic.		The	bazaar	is	a	great	time	of	camaraderie	and	fellowship	
for	the	congregation	and	brings	the	community	to	our	church.		The	bazaar	is	a	source	of	
funds	for	our	budget.		Although	we	finished	the	2020	year	in	the	black	due	mainly	the	
CARES	money	received	from	the	Covid	relief	legislation,	making	ends	meet	is	going	to	be	
more	of	a	challenge	in	2021.	Whether	we	will	be	able	to	host	a	bazaar	and	other	
fundraisers	such	as	the	basket	auction	and	“iron	chef”	events	is	unknown.			
						The	Vestry	is	asking	you	to	think	about	the	many	hours	of	time	you	would	have	
donated	to	put	on	the	bazaar	and	events,	and	about	the	money	you	might	have	spent	on	
donations	for	and	purchases	at	these	events.		I	have	already	made	a	rough	estimate	of	
how	much	time	and	treasure	I	would	have	spent	and	have	written	a	check	to	Trinity.		I	
hope	you	will	please	join	me	and		make	a	donation	to	help	Trinity	come	through	2021	in	
good	financial	health.			
	
Thank	you,	Jean	Giesel	for	the	Trinity	Vestry	
Elaine	Ashley,	Bazaar	Chairman,	George	Letchford,	Sr.	Warden;	Laurie	Alsobrook,	Debbie	
Brown,	Jeanne	Homany,	Vestry	Members	
	
	

Virtual	Bazaar	and	Events	Donation	

Name:					

	

Address:																																																																					email:						

									

Donation:		$___________	to	Trinity	Episcopal	Church	for	Virtual	Bazaar				

	


